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Dear Ms. Anderson 
 

SSD 4960 MOD 3 Bulga Optimisation Project and  
DA 376-8-2003 MOD 7 Bulga Underground 

 
Thank you for email dated 30 September 2019 requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to 
review and comment on the subject development.   
It is understood that the subject proposal involves coal train transportation on railway which 
is managed by Australian Rail Track Corporation (ARTC).  ARTC should be given the 
opportunity to review this proposal.    
Thank you again for the opportunity of reviewing the subject matter.  For further discussion 
on this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Billy Yung, Senior Transport Planner, at 
email via billy.yung@transport.nsw.gov.au.  

Yours sincerely 

4/11/2019 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager Land Use Planning & Development 
Customer Strategy & Technology 
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